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SAVE LAFAYETTE 
Urgent:   

The Terraces 
Massive Apartment 
Project Now Being 

Reviewed by the City 

Visit our website to learn more or to find out how you can help. 
To donate, please send a check to:  Save Lafayette, 
PO Box 1183, 3641 Mt. Diablo Blvd., Lafayette CA 94549

A new state law limits city review to 5 public meetings over a maximum of 90 days - the first
occurred on January 21. 
Stay informed and participate! Come to the meetings!  Invite your friends!
■ voice your concerns to the City
■ hear what other residents think of this proposal
■ learn more about the development impacts
Email the City Council stating your position c/o jrobbins@ci.lafayette.ca.us

Here are some of the major issues:
1. A massive apartment complex currently proposed at the busy traffic
intersection of Pleasant Hill and Deer Hill Roads:
■ 14 apartment buildings, 315 units ■ Leasing office + clubhouse; 550 parking spaces
■ Removal of up to 92 trees (60+ heritage trees already removed)
■ 500,00 cubic yards of dirt movement requires 80,000 dump truck trips - Deer Hill Rd
impacted for months!
2. The site is in a very high fire hazard severity zone, as declared in Ordinance 620,
adopted by the City (2013). New state laws may restrict housing in such zones.
3. The legal agreement between the developer and the City on this project expired 
years ago, per state law. Project should not be considered by the City Council.
4. More traffic congestion and air pollution, with public safety getting worse. First
Responders gave Pleasant Hill Rd an “F” years ago – Terraces would add 3,000+daily car trips.
5. The project does not comply with Lafayette’s General Plan, Hillside
ordinances. This is a dangerous precedent-setting proposal, which, if approved,
could allow similar massive developments anywhere in the City, without the option for
voter referendum/lawsuits.
6. Conflict of interest: The City chose TJKM, a traffic planning firm, to do an updated
traffic study, even though it knows TJKM recently was on the payroll of the Terraces
developer, O’Brien Land Co.
7. Lafayette has an approved Housing Element through 2022 and will meet its
moderate affordable housing requirement soon with other pending projects.
8. Local Lafayette schools are already crowded. Terraces children will (1) displace current
Lafayette students or (2) attend school elsewhere in Lafayette, thereby increasing traffic.
The City did a great job last month, rejecting a car wash across from the proposed
Terraces site. Let’s ensure they do the same with the Terraces and protect us.




